
 

                                 30.12.2022 
 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

   Our dear clients, partners and friends,  

 

   Ukraine ends this year in the struggle for peace, democratic and moral values.  

 

   Centravis production works effectively. We have stable supply of electricity. All of our 

equipment is running, the Hot Shop and the Cold Shop are working, production is 

provided with necessary materials.  

 

   Our Logistics team is constantly looking for the best and safe ways to deliver the 

finished products. Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, 

Houston, and Dubai are open and always ready to your requests. The Financial and 

Administrative Departments, Customer support are ready to answer on all your questions.  

 

   Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov, Production Director Andriy Krasjuk and me are 

staying in Ukraine and keep working in Nikopol. It is important for us to be close to the 

production team these days.   
 

   We focus on the safety of people and we talk openly about challenges. The Centravis 

team is motivated and this is the biggest achievement for us.  

 

I wish you to implement the most ambitious projects and ideas in the New Year! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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